
Dr. Hassell’s 
Partnership Plan Details 

 

Dr. Hassell offers 4 retainer (or concierge) 
Partnership Plans to accommodate 
different levels of health care needs, which 
can be discussed when you schedule a 
consultation.  
 

The partnerships include: 
 Same or next day office or telephone 

appointments during business hours:  
1. Essential Care, typically up to 

5 per year   
 

2. Primary Care, typically up to 
12 per year   

 

3. Partnership Plus, typically up 
to 24 per year   

 

4. Custom Care (for patients who 
have special requirements)   

 

 Physician advice 24 hours a day, 7 days 
per week by calling our office 

 

 Other services provided in our office 
such as EKG, lab specimen collection, 
injection administration, cryotherapy, 
ear cleaning, and 24-hour Ambulatory 
Blood Pressure Monitoring  

 

 Oversight visits when in-patient at 
Providence St. Vincent Medical Center 

 

 Home visit during business hours 
(within 10 miles of the office) when 
medically necessary:  
1. Essential Care, home visits are 

not included 
 

2. Primary Care, typically up to 1 
 

3. Partnership Plus, typically up to 2 
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Partnership fees are paid by the patient: 
1. Essential Care $2,640 annual fee 
 

2. Primary Care $4,800 annual fee 
 

3. Partnership Plus $7,800 annual fee   
 

4. Custom Care determined by care level 
 

Consultation patients are seen on a fee-for-
service basis.  The initial appointment is 
$595, paid at the time of service.  
Procedures such as lab draws and EKGs are 
billed separately.   
 

 

What happens if I decide to cancel my 
membership?  Simply send us a written 
notice. The balance of your yearly fee will 
be prorated and refunded promptly. 
 

Will insurance or Medicare cover the 
Partnership Plan annual fee? 
No.  Insurance plans, Medicare, 
Medicare supplement plans, health 
savings accounts (HSA), and flexible 
spending accounts (FSA) will not cover 
the annual fee. 
 

Where can I find more information? 
You can read our hand-out covering 
frequently asked questions or call us at 
503.291.1777; we’ll be happy to help. 
 

 

Partnership Plan certification 
The Department of Consumer and Business 
Services has certified our retainer medical 
practice (www.insurance.oregon.gov, (888) 
977-4894, or dcbs.insmail@state.or.us): we 
are not considered insurance, nor do we 
offer insurance.  The practice’s services are 
limited and specified in the retainer medical 
agreement and members must pay for all 
non-specified services. 
 

http://www.insurance.oregon.gov/
mailto:dcbs.insmail@state.or.us

